Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 06, 2017, the Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics, received a petition for Variances and Waivers from Nanette O'Donnell, P.A. Duane Morris, LLP, 200 S. Biscayne Boulevard, 34th Floor, Miami, FL 33131 on behalf of Mount Sinai Hospital, 4300 Alton Road, Miami Beach, FL 33140.
The petitioner seeks a variance and waiver of it’s administrative rules 61N-1.023(2); which requires that transfers by it be limited to commonly-owned entities with a pharmacy permit. Mount Sinai also asks that the requested waiver apply both retrospectively and prospectively for all of the current Practice locations and any new practice locations to be opened by Mount Sinai or Mount Sinai's affiliates in the future.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: The Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1047, (850)717-1800. Dinah.Greene@myfloridalicense.com
Please refer all comments to: Drew Winters, Division Director, Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1047; website: http://interredesignalpha/dbpr/ddc/ddc_division_notices.html.
